
 

PPRC CHAIRMAN SETS TO MEET YOUTH GROUPS 
 
4th October 2012: The Chairman of the Political Parties Registration 

Commission (PPRC) Hon Justice M.E. Tolla Thompson will on Friday 

meet with critical youth groups in Freetown. 

The meeting is part of the commission’s effort in preaching political 

tolerance and non violence ahead of the 2012 elections.  

The meeting will be used as an opportunity to sensitise the youth about 

the dangers in them being misused by selfish politicians to perpetuate 

violence. 

 

At the end of the meeting it is expected that these groups will re affirm 

their commitment to a peaceful 2012 elections. It is also expected that the 

groups will be used to supply the commission with early warning conflict 

signals for prompt action. 

Meanwhile, the Commission on Thursday 4th October eventually resolved 

the leadership impasse within the All Political Parties Youth Association 

APPYA. 

 

For more Information please contact: 

PRO – 078201770/033777627 

Youth Affairs Officer - 076763637 

Youth Affairs Officer - 078300021 

 

 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com  
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
076823955/078201770/033777627 
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